
Mandarin	Lutheran	Church	
11900	San	Jose	Blvd.	
Jacksonville,	FL	32223	

January	2017	
	

Dear	Sisters	and	Brothers,	Pastors	and	Deacons,	
	
That	time	of	year	has	returned	for	the	annual	gathering	with	our	Roman	Catholic	
and	Episcopal	brothers	and	sisters.	This	year’s	L.A.R.C.	gathering	will	be	held	
Tuesday	February	21,	2017	at	Marywood	Retreat	Center.	Registration	will	begin	
at	9:15	a.m.	with	the	morning	session	starting	with	devotions	at	9:45.	The	day’s	
activities	will	end	no	later	than	3	p.m.	
	
This	year’s	presenter	is	the	Most	Reverend	Denis	J.	Madden,	St.	John	Neumann	Vicar,	
Titular	Bishop	of	Baia	–	Archdiocese	of	Baltimore.	Please	see	Rev.	Madden’s	bio	on	
the	second	page.	
	
Please	fill	out	the	registration	form	below	and	return	it	by	February	1,	2017.	
There	is	a	$20	registration	fee	that	includes	the	cost	of	lunch.	Please	make	
checks	payable	to	Mandarin	Lutheran	Church,	with	LARC	Day	of	Prayer	in	the	
memo	line.	Return	your	form	to	Rev.	Ed	Ebersole	at	the	above	address.	(Office	
phone	904-268-4591,	cell	904-662-7915).	
	
Marywood	is	located	on	Florida	Highway	13	south	of	the	Jacksonville-Mandarin	
area.	The	entrance	is	next	to	San	Juan	Del	Rio	Roman	Catholic	Church.	The	phone	
number	for	Marywood	is	904-287-2525.	
	
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------	
	
Name(s)	of	attendee(s)	___________________________________________________	
	
Phone	_____________________________________	
	
Email	_______________________________________________________________	
	
Name	of	congregation	_____________________________________________________	
	
Registration	fee	enclosed	(					)				Will	pay	upon	arrival	(				)		
	
	
	
	 	



	


